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January 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

RE Parent Forum 
 
We would like to find out what our Parents and Carers think about the RE provision in school, 
and also if you have any ideas to help us enhance the children’s learning in this area. In order 
for this to happen, we will be holding an informal forum for you to share your thoughts with us 
later in the spring term. 
 
If this is something you would be interested in, please return the reply slip below to the school 
office by Friday 16th January and I will be in touch with further details. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Natalie Hickman  
RE Subject Lead 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

RE Parent Forum 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Class: ____________ 
 
I would be interested in taking part in the RE parent forum    [   ] 
 
 
Name:       Contact number:  
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: _________ 


